
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters,  

On behalf of the Laborers International Union of North America, 

I wish you a safe Thanksgiving holiday. Let us remember to give 

thanks for all that we have been grateful to receive, the 

company and friendships we have formed, the achievements we 

have accomplished, and the future that we are part of together. 

 

Sincerely,  

Joseph S. Mancinelli 
LiUNA Vice President  
Regional Manager of Central & Eastern Canada 

 


